NEENAH JOINT SCHOOL DISTRICT Board of Education

October 6, 2010

The special meeting of the Board of Education was held in the Board room of the Administration Building on Wednesday, October 6, 2010.

President Scott Thompson called the meeting to order at 5:04 p.m. and ascertained that the meeting had been properly noticed on the District's web site and at each of the school buildings. Board members Betsy Ellenberger, Christine Grunwald, Peter Kaul, Christopher Kunz, John Lehman, Larry Lewis, Jeff Spoehr, Scott Thompson, and Colleen Zuro-White were in attendance along with District Administrator Mary Pfeiffer.

Dr. Pfeiffer presented a first draft proposal for areas of emphasis for her evaluation for the 2010-2011 year. Initial discussion took place concerning areas of emphasis. Because the Board had made a commitment to attend the WASB Fall Regional Meeting at the Bridgewood Resort Hotel & Conference Center, it was decided that the Board would meet again on Tuesday Oct. 12, 2010 at 5:00 p.m. to continue the review.

Motion to adjourn the special meeting was made by Larry Lewis, seconded by Christine Grunwald, and carried by unanimous vote. The meeting adjourned at 6:04 p.m.

Jeff Spoehr, Board Clerk.